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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/009)  PROGRAMME – 1.1.3  -  Office of MARA 
 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (L&CA 12) asked: 
 
Senator HANSON-YOUNG: Can you take on notice whether the government has 
given you any information to help explain to migration agents in relation to the impact 
of direction 62? 
Mr Ingram: I certainly can. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The government has not provided this information to the Office of the MARA.  Policy 
areas of the department usually communicate changes in policy. 
 


